
Harrietsfield Elementary School
Info for Families: October 10-14

Important Dates:

October 13  Milk Fair
Field Trip (Grades 4
& 5)

October 14  Picture
Retake Day

October 21  Nourish
Your Roots Deadline
for Orders

October 28  October
Conference Day - no
classes

We are in Mi’kma’ki, the ancestral and unceded territory of the Mi’kmaw people. This
territory is covered by a series of treaties signed revolving around peace and friendship.
We acknowledge that people of African descent have been in Nova Scotia for over 400
years .

School Calendar📅
Please note that our school calendar has been linked to our HES website.

Weekly Memos
The weekly memos that are sent out to families at the beginning of each week are
posted on our HES website in the Our School - For Parents section.

Nourish Your Roots Farm Boxes 🥕
The deadline of Friday October 21, 2022, for selling the NYR farm boxes is quickly
approaching! Our pick up date for the boxes will be Thursday, November 3rd from
4:30-6:30pm, at the school.  Thank you, in advance, for helping us with this fundraiser!

Healthy Hunger Credits
Credits have been applied to accounts if you ordered Subway for your child on
September 27th (power outage cancellation day).

Rapid Test Kits
Schools have received a supply of COVID-19 rapid test kits from the province. These kits
will be available to students to take home in case they start to feel unwell or develop
symptoms of COVID-19. In addition, if a child is at school and starts to feel unwell or
develops symptoms that resemble COVID-19, they will be offered a COVID-19 rapid test
and their parent/guardian will be notified.

Bus Evacuation Drills
Our school will be participating in our annual bus evacuation drills on October 19th (rain
date October 21).

https://hsc.hrce.ca/calendar
https://hsc.hrce.ca/
https://hsc.hrce.ca/hsc/parents/weekly-memos


Lunches
A reminder that the deadline for Subway orders is Thursday nights and for pizza is
Saturday nights (5 days before).

Picture Day Retakes 📸
Retakes will be taken on October 14th.  This is only for students who were absent for the
first picture day.

Wela’lioq/Merci/Thank you,

Mrs. Little & Ms. Welsh


